
 
 
October 16, 2014 
 
 
 
Phil Thornburg 
Parks Director 
Parks and Recreation 
Fort Lauderdale Florida 33301 
 
 
RE:  Beach-Access Park at NE 27th Street and Atlantic Blvd:  LOGGERHEAD PARK 
name request. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Phil, 
 
Greetings!  We would like to request your attention to name a park in our 
neighborhood. 
 
The Lauderdale Beach Home Owners Association representing our community, would 
like to have the beach-access park located at NE 27th Street and Atlantic Boulevard 
named LOGGERHEAD PARK, with proper signage.  We request signage to be uniform 
with that of Vista Park and Earl Lifshey Park, each located only blocks apart from one 
another. 
 
Attached are the abbreviated LBHA minutes from Monday, October 13, 2014.  As 
noted, the name, “Loggerhead Park” was unanimously agreed upon.   
 
Please advise us what we can do to move this process forward.  We appreciate all of 
the work that your division does for our community and neighborhood to keep it green, 
beautiful and well maintained.  We want to do our part to work along with you and your 
team whenever possible. 
 
Thank you for your consideration on this matter.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Tracey Prazer 
Board Member 
Lauderdale Beach Homeowners Association 
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